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Please remove your
garage sale signs

when your sale is over.

Don't put grass clippings in
the garbage. Compost them
for free at the Taber Landfill. 

Remember to put your
garbage cart in a safe place

while you are on holiday.

JUNE 2022

BARNWELL BLURB

BARNWELL DAYS 2022 



JULY 15 AND 16



MARK YOUR CALENDARS!
Keep your eyes open for the schedule of events and all
the exciting details for Barnwell Days 2022.

Information will be available on the website and in the
mail. Sign up sheets for the race and pre-order forms
for the t-shirts are available in the Village Office today.

We need volunteers!  Willing to help? Let us know at
the Village Office.

Backyard Firepits



Its fire season again. Residents are reminded that they must follow all
fire ban regulations from the MD of Taber fire department. You may

only burn clean wood. No leaves, branches, or garbage. 


VISIT WWW.MDTABER.AB.CA/P/FIRE-BAN FOR MORE INFORMATION



Wear
reflective gear
Dark fitness gear may
be fashionable but it

makes you hard to see.
Toss on a reflective

vest, belt, or straps to
make sure drivers can

see you.

Light the
way 

To combat those
dark corners and

streets, wear a
head lamp or

carry a flashlight  
to mark your

route. 

Watch for
vehicles

Keep your eyes open
for cars. It is up to you
to make sure you are
safe.  Just assume the

driver is distracted
and protect yourself

accordingly.

Bring a
friend

Friends can keep us
company, are great

motivators, and
groups of pedestrians
are easier for vehicles

to spot. Friends are
the best!

This is chinook
country which means

we have to be
prepared for wild
weather changes.

Don't like the weather?
Wait five minutes. 

Be Weather
Aware

Happy Canada Day!







Enjoy your July 1st celebrations



THANK YOU!
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SAFELY WALKING AT NIGHT
SIMPLE TIPS FOR 

Whether it is the length of our work days or an attempt to beat the heat, many of us
are hitting the road for a walk or run near dusk or even in the dark.  

A little preparation will ensure that we all stay safe and healthy.  

The Village of Barnwell is sincerely grateful to the
Community Foundation of Lethbridge + Southwestern
Alberta for their generous support of $5500 towards our
Heritage Park improvements.  The funds were made
possible through the Emerald Anniversary Grant Program. 

We also offer our thanks to the Alberta Beverage
Container Recycling Corporation for funding our
new recycling and garbage containers through
their Community Champions Program.  


